
February, 2017 
 
Dear State Music Chair: 
 
 We are counting on your expertise to ensure that our Northeast Regional 
Conference is a resounding musical success.  You are the foremost component of our 
music team in this exciting celebration. 
 

We want you to share with us the names of all the musicians in your state who 
would be possible contributors to the music at the Northeast Regional Conference in 
Windsor, Ontario from July 12-14, 2017. 
  

Would you be so kind as to send a list of: 
1. Singers willing to sing solo and/or chorus-their vocal range, 

experience, Name, address, phone, and e-mail. 
2. Instrumentalists willing to play-their instrument, level of playing 

ability, experience, whether or not they might play a solo, and their 
Name, address, chapter, phone, and e-mail. 

3. Pianists who would be willing to accompany or play solo at events 
(background, processionals, etc.)  Name, address, chapter, 
phone, and e-mail. 

4. Any musicians who play: conga drums or shekeres  Name, 
address, chapter, phone, and e-mail,  

5. Any special musical groups of excellence (instrumental or vocal) 
that you have in your State or Chapter that we should know about 
and can put in our brain trust while planning for the conference. 

6. Be on the watch for the call for Chorus and Instrumental players in 
the International News.   

 
We would like to have your list of possible musicians to the Northeast 

Regional Conference Music Director as soon as possible.  Please contact all of 
the Chapter Music Chairs in your State and have them get back to you from the 
Chapter level.  We are definitely trying to involve the individual Chapters as much 
as possible in this process. 
 
 
 Looking forward to hearing from you soon, 
 Sue Young, Northeast Regional Conference Music Director 
 121 Garden Way, Schaumburg, IL  60194 
 Ph.: 1-847-519-7337 
 E-MAIL: choirmusicsue@yahoo.com 
 
 


